
MEMORIAL VILLAGES POLICE

E-MAIL:   mvpdtx@mvpdtx.org

For quick reference in reporting crimes or suspicious activity, program our dispatch number into the 
speed dial of your home and cellular telephone.

713-365-3700

CRIME ANALYSIS SUMMARY
For the period of Crime report for April 25th through May 2nd, 2008

BUNKER HILL

On April 25th a builder in the 11700 block of Wendover reported that a copper theft occurred sometime 
during the night.

On April 27th at approximately 3:30 a.m. an officer observed a suspicious vehicle in the 12300 block of 
Memorial.  After interviewing the driver, the officer became suspicious. An investigation led to the driver 
and an accomplice, both Houston residents, being arrested for burglarizing vehicles in the 400 block of 
Tealmeadow.  

On April 28th at approximately 4:45 p.m. a resident in the 11700 block of Memorial Drive observed a black 
male attempting to break into the residence.  Officers set up a perimeter and a K9 unit was called.  The K9 
tracked the suspect to the 300 block of Blalock, but was unable to locate the suspect.

On April 28th a resident in the 11900 block of Clarendon reported that several accounts have been opened at 
retail stores without authorization.

On April 29th an officer was dispatched to a construction site on Carolane Trail in reference to an altercation 
between workers.  A male Houston resident was issued a citation for assault by contact.

PINEY POINT

On April 26th at approximately 3:00 p.m. officers took a burglary of a vehicle report in the 200 block of 
Kinkaid School Road.  A rear window of the vehicle was broken out and a purse was taken.

On April 27th at approximately 4:00 a.m. officers were dispatched to a residential alarm in the 11200 block 
of Wilding.  Upon arrival they observed entry was made into the residence by breaking out a window in the 
master bath.  The burglar was gone when officers arrived.  Jewelry was taken from the residence.

HUNTERS CREEK

No Activity Reported



CRIME PREVENTION TIPS CRIME PREVENTION TIPS

We have received information that someone may be impersonating meter readers to gain access to our 
resident’s properties.  Center Point Energy’s Corporate Security provided us with the following information 
and pictures to help identify a legitimate meter reader.  

 The first tip is that all CNP employees are required to carry a CenterPoint Energy Photo Identification 
Badge.    Secondly, field personnel who are required to work in a customer’s yard wear a conspicuous 
uniform, carry tools of the trade, and have a marked company vehicle nearby. 

Since “a photo is worth a thousand words”, pictures of the uniforms are attached.  





Please call the police department if you see any suspicious persons.

Eric Jones
Detective 
Memorial Villages Police Department


